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To whom it may concern

I am writing to record my objection to the government’s proposed extension to the
emergency bill to October 2022.

There is no longer any need for the state government to treat our state as being in an
emergency from the COVID 19 virus. The perceived threat of a swamped hospital system
with bodies stacked in hallways is no longer imminent.

In the recent outbreak around Christmas time, the numbers of infections were nowhere
near the estimated cases.

It is also time to end the vaccination mandates. The evidence from the recent outbreak
shows that vaccination does not prevent you from catching or spreading covid. The
continued insistence that unvaccinated people pose a greater threat to the community and
should be prevented from entering certain venues is cruel and divisive and only serves to
increase mental health problems in our community.

I’m sure unvaccinated individuals have been welcomed in the recent flood rescue efforts in
Brisbane / no need to be triple vaccinated for that…

Please do not pass the extension of the emergency bill in Queensland.

Yours sincerely

Vicki Woolston

Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 997

Page No. 1




